Student Complaints Relating to ABA Program of Legal Education Standards

In accordance with the Standard 510 of the American Bar Association’s Standards for
the Approval of Law Schools, students at the Southern University Law Center may share any
complaints about the Law School’s program of legal education as it relates to matters that
directly connect to those Standards. For purposes of this process, a “complaint” is a
communication in writing that seeks to bring to the attention of the Law School a significant
problem that directly implicates the School’s program of legal education and its compliance with
the Standards. The Law School administration welcomes any feedback related to its adherence
to ABA Standards.

Any student who wishes to file such a complaint should submit it in writing to the Vice
Chancellor for Student Affairs, either by submitting a written statement to Office of Student
Affairs, Post Office Box 9294, Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70813, by e-mailing rwhite@sulc.edu, or
by hand delivery to Office 249 at the Law Center. A student’s complaint must identify the ABA
Standard that is at issue, identify the student, and include the student’s e-mail address and
student identification number.

The Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs, will utilize the Student Grievance Procedure in the Code
of Student Conduct Manual to process the complaint.

Please click here to access ABA Complaint Form 510.
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